
To: All SEVIS Users, Academic Associations and Government Stakeholders 
Date: October 13, 2011 
Re: SEVP Spotlight Inaugural Issue 
Number: 1110-02

 

Attached to this message is the inaugural issue of the Student and Exchange Visitor Program 
(SEVP) quarterly newsletter, SEVP Spotlight. This newsletter will serve as your official SEVP 
knowledge source by providing you with relevant and topical updates about programmatic 
changes, the SEVIS II transition and a message from SEVP Director, Louis Farrell.   

For questions or to submit a topic idea for future SEVP Spotlight issues, please e-mail 
sevp@dhs.gov.  

Thank you for your continued dedication and support to the international education mission. 

Take Care, 
Lou 
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